
Manor/Castle Wards Community Association 
 

Minute of Annual General Meeting held in Grianan Centre at 7:30pm on Tuesday 
19th of March 2019. 
 
 
Present: Eric Anderson, Gordon Murray, Dolene Anne Smith, K.M Maciver, A Macleod, 
Norrie Mackenzie, Marion Mackenzie, Murdo Macleod, Susie Morrison, Cathie Macleod, 
Phemie Ferguson, Mary Macleod, Cathie Macdonald, Annie Mackenzie. 
 
Welcome: The Chair welcomed everyone to the AGM meeting. 
 
Minute of AGM meeting of 20th of March 2018: 
The Minutes of the last AGM meeting held on 20st March 2018 was unanimously 
approved. 
 
Matters Arising: 
No matters arising from last years AGM meeting. 
 
Chairpersons Report: 
The Chair remarked how there had been a lot of changes within the last year for the 
Association and mentioned potential projects we could be involved in.  
 
Secretary's Report: 
The Secretary emphasised that Manor/Castle Wards Community Association have a drive 
to include more people to be part of the meetings and various events we hold.  
 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
The Treasurer gave a summary of the latest amount for the Manor/Castle Wards 
Community Association. 
 
 
 
Bank Of Scotland                Amount Held: £11,600.00      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Councillors Report: 
Cllr Gordon Murray gave an interesting overview of recent meetings and wanted to 
inform about the latest news regarding Bethesda and what is in place to help maintain it.   
 
 
Election of Office Bearers: 
Due to the changes which occurred within the last year Eric Anderson took on the role of 
Chair and Dolene Anne Smith agreed to stay on as both Secretary and Treasurer until 
someone else could be appointed.  
This was approved by everyone present. 
 
Chair           Eric Anderson 
Secretary       Dolene Anne Smith 
Treasurer       Dolene Anne Smith 
 
 
Any Other Competent Business: 
Road Safety was highlighted as crucial mainly because of the construction works 
currently in the Manor area.  
 
 
 
Date of Next AGM: 
The next AGM meeting is to be held on Tuesday 17th of March 2020 at 7:30pm in the  
Grianan Centre. 
 
 
 
 
 


